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Friday 29th May 2020
Key Worker & Vulnerable groups for children in years two, three, four and five
Dear parent and carers
This letter aims to outline the details and routines for your child that we have put in place now that we are opening wider for nursery, reception, year one and year six children. 
Our offer for key workers remains the same as it has been throughout the pandemic. We urge parents to only use us for childcare when it is absolutely necessary to do so and there are no other options for the child to stay at the family home whilst you attend your place of work. We will continue to email each week regarding your requirements to enable us to staff accordingly. As the school is opening to more children, we need to ensure that we have the appropriate number of staff across the groupings so your swift responses to our communications is greatly valued and key to organising the logistics of groupings. 

From 8th June children of key workers will be situated in the large hall. The children will continue to complete their online work with the support of staff. 

Due to the increased numbers of children and parents we are changing the format of arrangements for pick up and collection.
We have carefully considered all the options for dropping off and collecting the children across the allocated year groups. We are requiring parents to follow all the guidelines strictly to support in keeping staff, children and parents safe. Only one adult per child will be allowed onto the school premises at drop off to keep numbers at a minimum.
Parents will be asked to drop their child off at the green gate outside the main hall door. Members of staff will be on hand to guide and support your child into school. 
When collecting your child, please wait outside nursery and they will exit through the main reception door. Should you pick your child up earlier, we ask you to knock on the hall doors or go to the main office. Once you have picked your child up, you will need to join the new one-way system and follow the red path on the playground and follow the arrows which will lead you around the back of the school to the exit. 
Thank you for your continued support.
Kind regards

V.J. Briggs 

Headteacher 
Great Sankey Primary School
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Together We Learn and Grow’










